
For more information, contact Jennie Orrell,  
Werrington Brook Project Officer on 01733 866437  

or email jennifer.orrell@pect.org.uk

Find out more:
www.pect.org.uk/werringtonbrook

Peterborough Environment City Trust has teamed up with Peterborough City Council and the 
Environment Agency to work on an exciting river improvement programme in Peterborough. 

We will be looking to work with local people to improve the way the environment  
is maintained and managed to ensure long term changes.  

Three days of public consultation are organised in early October for you to have your say  
on proposed local river improvements to Werrington and Marholm Brook. 

Monday 5th October 2015, 3-7pm 
Brookside Methodist Church, Gunthorpe

Wednesday 7th October 2015, 3-7pm 
Ken Stimpson Community School, Werrington

Thursday 8th October, 3-7pm 
Scout Hut on the corner where Mountsteven Avenue meets Lincoln Road,  

Walton (home of the 25th Peterborough Paston Scout Group)

Your brook, your  
environment, your views

Werrington Brook  
Improvements


